
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

January 7, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Re:  DE 20-124, Vanguard Group, Inc. 

Request for Limited Exemption from Approval Requirements of RSA 374:33 

 Cancelling January 8, 2021 Prehearing Conference 

 

To the Parties: 

 

 On November 10, 2020, the Commission issued an order of notice scheduling a prehearing 

conference on January 8, 2021.  The order of notice required The Vanguard Group, Inc. (VGI) to 

“notify all persons desiring to be heard at this hearing by publishing a copy of this order of notice on 

its website no later than one business day after the date of issue.”  It appears, however, that VGI did 

not comply with the publication of notice requirement.   

 

 Accordingly, the Commission has cancelled the prehearing conference scheduled on Friday, 

January 8, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. See N.H. Admin. R., Puc 203.12(b) and 203.15(b). 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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